
t;

. i't
i.l

YVORKSHOP DATE AND LOoITI ot{Please ioin us for a community workshop to
discuss upcoming playground renovations.

We are interested in hearing about desired

improvements at Amatucci Playground to better

serve neighborhood families. We look forward

to sharing the proiect scope and timeline.

oTHEn MEETINGS lN YOUR AREAr

STONEHILL PARK O lPM
25 Stonehill Road, Hyde Park, MA

FOR MONE INFORi'ATION, CONIAGTI

CATHY BAXSN.ECLIPSE
(617) 96 r -3058

cathy.baker-eclipse@boston.gov

ocroBEe.27,20!8
SATURDAY I rO'OOAU

AMATUCCI PLAYGROUND
1460 Hyde Park Avenue, Hyde Park, MA 021 36

RAIN LOCAIIONT
HYDE PARK POLICE STATION E. I8
1249 Hyde Park Avenue, Hyde Park

TAKE THE SURVEY ?HROUOH THE OR CODE
OR VISIT THE LINK BELOWT
hrrpr://www.rurveygizm o..06/ lX / a610709 / AMATUCCI.PI'AYGRO U N D

CAI{'T ATTEND? PLEAEE Ei'AIL U5 ON. FILL OUT
THE SURVEY

BOSTON

.il.Iartin J. whlsh, Nlllyor
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TO DTSCUSS UPCOMTNG
PLAYOROUND UPORADES
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